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RE. Proposed Water Service Rate Increase Made By Overland Development. Catlettsburg. KY 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to please request that the proposed rate increase made by Overland Development Inc. of Catlettsburg. 
KY be DENIED I feel that we are already being charged more than enough for our water senice. The Lockwood 
Estate, in which Overland Development operates the water service. has many elderly people and others who cannot 
afford a raise in water at this time. The economy is in dire straits and now is simply not the time to raise nater rates 
when groceries have gone up, it is a struggle to pay other bills, utilities. and buy any necessaq prescriptions 

May I ask that you keep in mind the common people who are just trying to maintain their homes when you make the 
decision on the proposed water rates 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Mike and Jan McMillen 


